
ICK gradually reinforces partnerships   

Tuesday, February 25, 2020. Prof. Isabelle Soulé from the 

University of Portland (USA) and Solange Uwera, Program 

Officer at Global Engagement Institute (GEI) in Rwanda visited 

Institut Catholique de Kabgayi (ICK). The purpose of their visit 

was to explore possibilities of collaboration with ICK.  

The University of Portland has been organizing study trips to 

Rwanda for its students and lecturers for experience sharing 

with the Rwandan Higher Learning Institutions.  

Global Engagement Institute facilitates study tours in Rwanda 

for students from abroad linking them with Rwandan Higher 

Learning Institutions and other institutions they wish to visit. 

GEI also connects Rwandan Higher Learning Institutions with 

foreign partners. 

At the end of this visit, they agreed on continuing to work 

together with ICK Management and exploring possibilities of 

collaboration between the institutions they represent. 

  


